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GENERAL SECRETARY SEARCH COMMITTEE 

 

The General Secretary Search Committee has met monthly since January. Over the 

course of eight months, we have utilized an online survey, focus groups, and in 

person presentations to solicit input from our American Baptist family. In reviewing 

the data collected we are comfortable that we are in a position to develop a first 

draft of a position description for our next General Secretary. A subcommittee has 

been tasked to develop that draft which will be reviewed by the full committee in 

October. 

 

It is our hope that we will publish the position description and solicit applications in 

the first quarter of 2023.  


